
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
SUPERINTENDENT CONTRACT

The Governing Board of the Valparaiso Com-
munity Schools will convene a public hearing on
October 19, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Valparaiso
Community School Administration Building lo-
cated at 3801 N. Campbell, Valparaiso, Indiana.
The purpose of the public hearing is to comply
with IC 20-26-5-4.3 which requires that at least
seven (7) days before a contract for employ-
ment is entered into by a Governing Board and
a School Superintendent. The Governing Board
shall hold a public hearing on the proposed
contract at which public comment is heard. The
current Superintendent contract will be modified
so as to increase the Superintendent compen-
sation to One Hundred Fifty One Thousand
Four Hundred Seventy Dollars ($151,470.00)
annually. Additionally, the annuity payment
shall be increased to Twenty One Thousand
Seven Hundred Thirty Dollars ($21,730.00) an-
nually and the Superintendent contract duration
shall be extended to June 30, 2020. All other
terms and conditions of the current Superinten-
dent contract will remain in full force and effect.
Any and all citizens interested in commenting
on the salary adjustment are encouraged to be
in attendance.
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